
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: September 15, 2020 

FROM: Carrie E. Henderson, Ph.D. 

TO: FCS Chief Academic Officers 

Via: CSA-All-L@fldoe.org  

SUBJECT: AS to BS Articulation Agreements - Quick Survey 

 

 The division requests your assistance in gathering information related to Associate in Science (AS) 
articulation agreements. In collaboration with the Office of Articulation, the Division of Career and Adult 
Education, and the Office of the Board of Governors, the DFC is reviewing the existing statewide AS-to-
baccalaureate articulation agreements. We are in the process of determining which articulation 
agreements need to be updated, and would like to explore if there is a need to create new statewide 
agreements. 
  
To that end, we are conducting an environmental scan of local agreements between state colleges and 
state universities. We would appreciate your assistance by completing a very short survey about local AS 
articulation agreements here: https://www.research.net/r/fcsasarticulation  
 
Please submit your institution’s responses by Friday, October 2, 2020. We request that all institutions 
complete the survey, even if you don’t currently have existing local agreements. We will plan to share an 
update at the October CIA/CSA/CWE.  
  
Thank you for your assistance! If you have any questions, please contact Katie Grissom, Deputy Director 
of Academic Affairs, at katie.grissom@fldoe.org.  
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